
 Salem Rd. Reconstruction (Conway) (S) 
Dave Ward Drive (Hwy. 60) to College Avenue   
 

What Is The Salem Road Reconstruction Project? 
The purpose of the project is to improve Salem Road from College Avenue to Dave Ward Drive in 
the City of Conway, Faulkner County, Arkansas. The project is needed to accommodate current 
and future traffic as well as upgrade pedestrian and bicycle accommodations along a heavily 
traveled corridor that is either adjacent to or directly services multiple elementary schools, 
neighborhoods, public parks, walking/bike trails, and businesses. The proposed improvements 
include widening to three lanes, curb and gutter, storm sewer, one-way cycle track, sidewalk, 
and replacement of the existing traffic signal at Carl Stuart Road. Total lengths of the proposed 
roadway improvements are less than one mile. 

Why Are We Meeting Today? 
The City of Conway, in cooperation with the Arkansas Department of Transportation and 
Metroplan, is conducting a public involvement meeting to gather input on the proposed plans to 
improve Salem Road between Dave Ward Drive (Hwy. 60) and College Avenue in Conway, 
Arkansas.  

Through the materials at this public involvement meeting, we will display the proposed project 
and you will have an opportunity to express your opinions. The meeting information has been 
prepared to provide general information about the proposed project. The City of Conway and 
Garver staff are here to answer your questions and provide you information.  

What Happens After This Meeting? 
The City of Conway invites interested individuals and entities to provide comments on the 
proposed plan. The public comment period began August 1, 2023, and will extend until August 
16, 2023. Personally identifiable information provided by individuals submitting public 
comments may be published.  

After a review of comments received from citizens, public officials, and public agencies, a final 
Tier 3 Categorical Exclusion document will be prepared and submitted to FHWA, documenting 
the final environmental clearances and impacts associated with the proposed plan.  

For additional information, please visit our website at salemroad.transportationplanroom.com, 
call us at 501-823-0730, or email us at PublicInvolvement@GarverUSA.com. 
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